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Principal's Message

Dear Alumni,

This school year has

7 flownby. Ttishardtobelieve

in just a few weeks 425 se-
niors will walk across the
stage at graduation and be-
come alumni. This year's
graduating class has indi-
cated that 77 percent plan to
obtain additional education.
The Point Loma High class
of 1993 will be represented
at such fine institutions at
MIT, University of Chicago,
Howard University, Stanford
University, UC Berkeley, US
Naval Academy, and US
Coast Guard Academy.

In May we will begin
construction of a brand new

two-story science building.
(continued on Page 4)

With thanks to Susan Person and
Susanne Ballantyne for their time
and efforts contributing to the

creation of the newsletier.
. ]

Presidential Points

I love this volunteer job!
Last week I got to do my favorite
thing...give away someone else's
money. I'm proud to say that I
represented the Alumni Associa-
tion at the Senior Awards Cer-
emony in the gym at Point Loma
High. The gathering of hundreds
of students, parents, PLHS fac-
ulty and community members
celebrated the presentation of
awards and scholarshipsto gradu-
ating seniors.

The Alumni Association's
scholarship grant of $1,000 was
awarded to Jeffrey Tanita. We all
wish Jeffrey the best as he con-
tinues his academic career with
plans on attending UCSD in the
coming year.

The Alumni scholarship is
funded from your generous gifts,
your memberships in the Gold
Circle and Maroon Circle annual
sustaining memberships, and also

(continued on Page 2)



Presidential Points (from age 1)

from lifetime memberships all held in an endow-
ment type fund.

Another recent highlight on the Point was the
18th year of Larry Zeiger's famous Gorta Sing,
Gotta Dance Company musical performance. My
wife, Heather Brown Lutz (*79) and I attended the
closing night performance and had a great time.
Okay, Okay, I admit it, I was in the very first
performance way back in 1977, and I couldn't sing
then either.

Some of your besthigh school memories may
be ahead of you. Make the time to come out to the
Homecoming game next October, go see a high
school play, volunteer some time to tutor students
and join the Alumni Association as a Maroon
Circle, Gold Circle or as alifetime member. It may
not bring back the good ol' days...but then, it may
be even better than you remembered. Q

As Always,
Curt Lutz, Class of '77

The Alumni Association has received
an incredible response from you wonderful
alumni since offering two new annual mem-
bership classes. The Gold Circle Member-
ship and the Maroon Circle Membership
provide funds to aid the school in providing
an enhanced learning environment and to
provide scholarships to graduating seniors
with need, talent and goals. The donation
levels are:

Gold Circle $100

Maroon Circle $35
In appreciation of our donation, the Alumni
Association will send you a custom Point
Loma High School Alumni T-shirt to each
Maroon Circle member and an Alumni logo
hat and T-shirt to those in the Gold Cicle. To
become a Maroon or Gold Circle member, fill
out the form on this newsletter and send,
along with your check, to the PLHS Alumni
Association today. Thank you!.

Reunion Info

The Classes of 1943, 1944 & 1945 are
have a combined reunion Homecoming
weekend. On Friday, October 22nd there
will be a no host cocktail party at the San
Diego Yacht Club. On Saturday, October
23rd there will be a dinner dance at Kona
Kai Club. for information please contact
Alan or Pat Mack Daun, their phone
number is 274-6965.

The Class of 1953 will have their re-
union on Homecoming weekend. On
Friday, October 22nd there will be a no
host party at Qwiggs in Ocean Beach
after the annual meeting of the alumni
association. On Saturday, October 23rd
there will be a dinner dance at the Hyatt
Regency San Diego. On Sunday, the 24th

|~ there will be a family picnic-at Marilyn

Pugh Kalabsa's home in Ramona. Mary
Gay Fisher Plant is the contact for this
class event. For more information please
call 455-1526.

The Class of 1958 is having their re-
union on Homecoming weekend. They
will be convening at Qwiggs after the
football game and annual alumni meeting
on October 22nd. On Saturday, October
23rd they will have a dinner dance at the
Bali-Hai from 7 to midnight. On Sunday,
the 24th, there will be a family barbeque
at the Pavillion at the San Diego Yacht
Club from 11am to 3pm. For information
call Pete Morrow at 223-3293.

Conﬁnued‘..’...’...“...‘.
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ReReunion Info
The Class of 1963 is having their re-
union the weekend of August 14th. The
main party will be at the Bali-Hai on the
night of the 14th. For information call
Joan Gosewich at 942-5313, Chris Felix
Hatch 667-3028 (w) or 224-1461 (h), or
Sue Peabody Christian at 278-6534.

 The Class of 1973 is having their reunion
- the weekend of August 20-22. On Friday

the 20th, there will be a mixer at the Bali- ||

Hai. On Saturday the 21st the reunion
will be on the William D. Evans (berthed
at the Bahia on Mission Bay). On Sunday
the 22nd there will be a family picnic.
MaryBeth Burnham's number is 235-
6255 or call Karen Masterson Beﬂnws at

224-2047.

is having an End Of
The Summer beach party. If you are inter-
ested in helping the committee or in
attending the party, please contact Alyce
Mauncm Dreher at 293—6976 ‘

The Class of 1983 is havmg theu' reunion
of August 28th with a welcome back

party on August 27th at Miguel's Cocina
in Pt. Loma. The August 28th dinner
dance will be at San Diego Princess

~ Resort on Mission Bay. Event Enterprises
is planning this reunion. Their telephone
number is 490-0207.

Got some ReUnion Info?
Call Susanne Ballantyne
277-5565 days or ,
'222-8631 eves. Thanks.

ThePTSAwﬂlagam sponsormefunand -
frolicking Buffet and D.J. fundraiser. Mark

| your calendar for September 11, 1993 at
'5:30pm following the Varsity football game

(vs. Orange Glen - startmg at 3: 00pm)

Tickets are $7 00 agam th;s year and can\be "

purchased by contacting the Kick-Off Chair,

Susan Chenven at 298-4357. It's FUN!




It will contain six classrooms.
The new science building will be
located in the area between the
600 and 700 buildings, close to
the girl's locker room. Itis sched-
uled to be completed by June 1,

forward to the noise and disrup-
tion construction brings, we are
delighted that soon we will have
six modern, well-equipped sci-
ence labs. V

Point Loma I continue to be im-
pressed and delighted by the sup-
port and involvement of our
alumni. Your assistance contrib-
utes greatly to the accomplish-
ments of our students. Thank you
for your commitment to the tra-

Principal's Message
(continued from Page 1)

1994. While we are not looking

Throughout this year at

dition of pride and excellence in

Mary McNaughton

@ ®
Wish List
The library needs two
more computer stations
for the new automated
check-out/card catalog

system. The estimated
cost is $1,500 per
station. Please contact

the library.

Coach's Corner

Spring Sports End At PLHS, Coach Bennie Edens

~ Spring sports ended at Point Loma High with a strong
finish. Our boys Volleyball team qualified for the Playoffs for

the first time and though they lost their first round match, the

team showed marked improvement over past years. Girls and
boys Track had a mediocre year but standouts Gilbert Serrono
and Susana Pienado challenged the best distance runners in the

 section. Golf was lead by Steve Griswold, who finished 2nd in
- the league and went to the final day in CIF individual play.

Swimming, both boys and girls, raised enough money to field
a team and Joe Torres competed all the way to the CIF finals.
Softball, an all underclass team, was almost there--as
freshman pitching sensation Cathy Yamashiro proved she will
be a strong force for the next three years. Baseball finished in
second place-with the surprise of the playoffs-by beating 2nd
seated Grossmont and Hilltop before bowing in the semi-finals
to Vista, 2-0. Devin Romell pitched a one hitter, but was the
victim of two walks. The boys Tennis team was highly success-
ful and ended the season by reaching the quarter finals of the CIF

playoffs. The team was led by senior standouts Lmz Pontes,
... Brock Matheson and Clancy Casey. Q

DogTracks .‘. '.' .;

Mark Reynolds, '73, brought homc the gold during the
last Summer Olympics in the Star sailing competitions.

Brian Ledbetter, '81, also brought home a silver medal at
the Summer Olympics in the Finn sailing competitions.

Barbara Kuntz Mallman, '68, a registered dietitian in La
Jolla, has developed a hot new computer program, "Healthy
Cooking." Available where software is sold.

Lela (Gardner) Steffey, '46, was recently elected to her
sixth term in the Arizona House of Representatives. She has
been appointed to serve as the Chairman of the House Transpor-
tation Committee. Congratulations.

Dr. Stratton F. "Pat'" Caldwell, '44, retired after teach-
ing 27 years in the Department of Kinesiology at Cal State
Northridge, but, not before receiving awards for distinguished
teaching and being included in the Who's Who in America and
Who's Who in American Education

Colin Bell, '65, has extended his hospitality to those of us |

PLHS graduates traveling in Ireland. He now lives in Belfast
where he is the General Manager of a Nursing home there.

S R i



[0 New Address [ New Membership [0 Renewal of Membership

Dues enclosed: [ $25 Lifetime member [ $5 Annual member

[0 $35 Annual-Maroon Circle Member [0 $100 Annual-Gold Circle Member

Name
Class
~ First (Maiden) Last
Aqdréss
Street . ) City State Zip

Phone( ) Send to: Point Loma High School Alumni Association

Area Code 2335 Chatsworth Bivd. )

San Diego, CA 92106—1699

Missing Persons

Thank you! We appre-

ciate th}(’)se of yoipgh o 32.......... Evelyn Atkinson Erickson 72...... Martha Rotzler Nunes
helped us find g 46 Beverly Lake Kishpaugh 73............ John W. Orendain
epe us’ NC TEN O 47 Larry W. Buser 73............... Carl F. Rabell

. 48...................Frances Anderson 74 ...David D. Frankville, MD

Unfortunately, we’'ve 48 ............... vy Wilson O'Sullivan 75 Lori Fritzer
had to add some new 53 ..ceeeieevrcnunnenee lda Sanford Ryan Y £ - TR Beth- chkey
names to our list and 57 Mary Ann Bates; Bglistrieri 78 .. Anita Christensen Hirtler
. 57 Harvey A.Borman 78............. David T. Hirtler

:;:t l:f::ﬁgu;rt: :n;:;; 51 - R Bruce Clayton 79 ............. Catherine Ripley
58 . Alfred J. Gomes 79 .................. Barbara Ward

to locate. We need to 58 Patricia Turner Hennings-Smith 80 ... James E. Peterson
~ keep in contact with 58...................... PaulD.Vance,ll 80.......cooovevvvi.. Kay Kelly
Alumni who have 58........... Sally Brown Weaver g ................ Terry M. Welsh
moved to keep them gg ...................... Rot‘;.ert BF Karrow 81............. Frances Holmes
s B0, eri Ferguson 81 .......cocoovoinn. Charles Mau

flp to »date on reunion 62.....ccecemeen. Ronald W. Fletcher 82 ........... Edward L. Walters
info and proper news- g5 " E.M. Hemandez, Il g3 ... Hermin Scharff
letter posting. Ifyou g3...... Thomas D. Hennings 84 .............. Lillian Gonzales
have any information 63......Kathleen Sherrod Killerman 84 ... ... Teia Grayned
of someone, p]ease fill 65.... Catherine Kilgore Boshaw 85 .............. Nathan T. Elizey
out the change of ad- 65 ----w-rree- Maria Medeiros Morgan 85............ Deborah Helspar
dress form on the back 65........ V. Brooke Strickler Zolezzi g6.............. Christina Camey
68...cccoeeerrenne Douglas R.Dunn 86 ............ Robert A. Owens

page or please call g9 Judson Bowden 87......... Rachel Meske
Susanne Ballantyneat gg........ ... Christine Carter 87......... Eduardo Yriqui

(619) 222-8631. 2 DO, Lawrence Adkinson s
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In Memorium

Paul Markel Class of 1928
Marion June Mustain Tombler Class of 1934
' William Connors Class of 1935
Eric J. Saville Class of 1937
William Cleator Class of 1945
Marjorie Rice Brice Class of 1945
Suzanne Lukas Foote Class of 1950
Joan Schuert Williams Class of 1953
Bernardene Miller Dietzler Class of 1961
Wm. "Billy"” Smith Class of 1962
Gertrude Van Eizenga Forsberg Teacher
Stephen O. Peter Class of 1984
Kerek Denson Class of 1991
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